McKownville Improvement
Association Announces Fall
Meeting

The McKownville Improvement Association has scheduled its next general meeting for

Tuesday October 2, 2001. It will be held at the Holiday Inn Express, 1444 Western
Avenue. The meeting is scheduled for 7 PM to 9 PM.

All McKownville residents are invited.

A representative from the Vice President’s Office for Finance and Business at the State
University at Albany will discuss the ongoing construction and plans for new buildings
for the campus and nearby areas. The University is McKownville’s neighbor and many
persons in McKownville have expressed interest in the University’s expansion and

rebuilding plans.

A second item on the agenda is a planning study of McKownville. The planning study
is to be conducted by Lindsay Childs, Bert Schou and others. They will explain the

study’s objectives, financing, time table, schedule of meetings and so forth.
Additional items for discussion can be raised during the meeting. The president and
vice president of the Association are Bill Meehan (7 Country Lane , 456-4564) and

Don Reeb (5 Norwood Street, 489-3909).

Do come and bring a neighbor.



